From: Richard dickrfl@yahoo.com
Subject: Re: Austin Lunch - October 8th at Gilbert's Lodge
Date: October 16, 2014 at 12:51 PM
To: Jim Patton jas.e.patton@gmail.com

Jim,

My name is Barb Lang and | am Richard "Dick" Lang's widow. I'm sad to tell you that Dick passed away on
July 16, 2013.

He had end stage kidney disease and was on dialysis but at the end of June 2013 he found out he had
advanced lung cancer and there was nothing they could do for him. He passed away three weeks later.

He enjoyed updates from the Austin web site and often would tell me about some of the people and
memories he had of Austin.

On Mon, 10/6/14, Jim Patton <jas.e.patton@gmail.com> wrote:

Subject: Austin Lunch - October 8th at Gilbert's Lodge
To: "Jim Ellis" <jamespellis@comcast.net>
Date: Monday, October 6, 2014, 11:19 AM

Hi

Friars,

Jim Ellis asked me to send a reminder that our second lunch
will be held this Wednesday, October 8th at 12:30 at
Gilbert's Lodge on Harper between 8 Mile and 9 Mile in

St. Clair Shores. The first lunch was well attended and

went pretty well. Hope to see many of you there.

Jim

Patton

+1
585.739.3727www.jamespatton.com


mailto:Richarddickrfl@yahoo.com
mailto:Richarddickrfl@yahoo.com
mailto:Pattonjas.e.patton@gmail.com
mailto:Pattonjas.e.patton@gmail.com

